
Summer Term 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We hope you had a wonderful and relaxing Easter and ready for the final two terms of Year 

2! We can’t quite believe we are here already! In this letter it will give you an overview of 

what is going to happen over the next two terms. The attached topic web will give you more 

information on what is happening in each subject.  

 

Term 5 and 6 Topics: 

During Term 5, our topic will be Kenya. Here we are going to explore the continent of Africa 

and the country Kenya. We are going to imagine what it would be like to go on safari in 

Kenya and we are going to compare how people live in Kenya to how we live in the UK. Our 

focus text for this term will be One Day on our Blue Planet: Savannah. The children are going 

to be learning the key features of a newspaper and they will write a newspaper article about 

an event in the Savannah.  

 

In Term 4, our topic will be the Sinking of the Titanic. We will explore what was so special 

about the Titanic, how it sank and the measures put in place to ensure another disaster like 

the Titanic does not happen again. Our focus text for this term will be The Iron Man. The 

children will be looking at story writing and they will have a go at writing an alternative 

ending to the ending in the Iron Man.  

 

Special Agent Training will commence the week of the 15th May 2023 and will take us two 

weeks to complete. It is vital that your child is in school in the run up to this date and during 

the two weeks of Special Agent Training.  

 

Please feel free to ask us any questions that you may have.  

 

Best Wishes,  

Miss Hopewell and Miss Ballinger  


